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Lou Mansolillo

From: Stefan Di Pippo <stefan.dipippo@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 2:41 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: SUPPORT Old Growth Forest Protection Act H 5294

Hi, 
 
I am sending this email to express my SUPPORT for Old Growth Forest Protection Act H 5294. With global climate fallout 
already in progress, let’s not lean into carnage by proliferating the exploitation of our natural resources. Let’s instead 
choose conservation as a long term investment in the longevity and prosperity of our community. 
 
Thank you, 
Stefan DiPippo 


